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The financial risk of medical expenses does a lot of work to inhibit entrepreneurial 

activity and limit our economic opportunities in the state, never mind the impacts of 

under-treatment and lack of preventative care to our economy and to our friends and 

neighbors here in Oregon. A comprehensive plan for implementing a Universal 

Health Plan through the state will unlock resources and help to bend the curve on the 

cost of health care delivery through improved efficiencies. Please embrace this vision 

and help to move SB704 forward. 


